CTHH Secretary’s report for AGM 2020
This has been my first year on the board of trustees of CTHH and in the role of secretary and therefore quite a learning experience!  I see my role as supporting the trustees by disseminating information as widely as possible to give churches and individual Christians the opportunity to join together in activities and events to share their faith.
Most of my information sharing is done by email to church representatives and individuals. If you would like to receive information directly please let me know at secretary@cthh.org.uk.  The CTHH website http://hemelchurches.org.uk/ , which was redesigned last year, and Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/Churches-Together-in-Hemel-Hempstead-118351281654975/ are updated regularly with news of past and forthcoming activities and events.
It has been a joy to assist in facilitating churches in Hemel and I look forward to meeting more of you face to face when that becomes possible and meanwhile through the medium of technologies to which we are all becoming more accustomed.
Heather Lewis
